
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
National Numeracy day  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Today we celebrated National Numeracy Day in the Prep School, joining over 9,000 
organisations and thousands of schools to champion numeracy. This is a national campaign that 
takes place every May, encouraging adults and children to build their confidence and skills with 
maths and numbers. Their mission is to empower children and adults in the UK to feel confident 
with everyday maths so they can fulfil their potential at work, home, and school.  
 
Supporting this mission, we did lots of fun, hands-on activities and games that showcased just 
some of the things we do to make learning so enjoyable in maths.  
 
Please have a look at the site below for free resources for children and adults.  
 
https://www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/news/national-numeracy-day-returns-22-may-
2024#:~:text=National%20Numeracy%20Day%20is%20brought,nation's%20numeracy%20
confidence%20and%20skills. 
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